Faith Fellowship Academy

Monthly Newsletter August 2021



Birthdays

8/16 Alice Chiapetti 8/19 Parker Paige 8/20 Olivia Banta 8/24 Liam Sibert 8/26 Ty Pustay

Staff Birthdays

8/12 Ms. Debbie 8/28 Ms. Elenie

Dates to Remember 9/6 Labor Day/No School

"Kind words are like honey, sweet to the soul and healthy for the body."

-Proverbs 16:24

Welcome Back!

As we welcomed back all our Academy families to a new school year, we were greeted with happy parents and even happier children longing to return to school.

This year during Chapel time we will be visiting Winnie the Pooh and his friends deep in the Hundred Acre Woods.

Winnie the Pooh and his friends teach us the importance of forming solid, lasting friendships. With good friends, you will always have someone there to lean on, someone who will go on adventures and expeditions with you, and even someone who might invite you over for tea and a mouthful of something.

I hope that you and your child enjoys spending time with Winnie the Pooh and his friends. I pray the Lord uses these lessons to grow your child's relationship with both you and Himself and to bring about growth in your child's heart.

Below you will find Winnie the Pooh's lesson for the month of August.

In His love,

Ms. Carissa Director

Develop Empathy for Others

"A little consideration, a little thought for others, makes all the difference."

Anyone can express sympathy, but it is of little to no use. But developing a sense of empathy is powerful. It helps you understand others and in the process, understand yourself.

Click here for a fun
Winne the Pooh coloring
sheet.



Faith Fellowship Academy

We continue to monitor guidance from the CDC, Florida Department of Health and the Florida Department of Education to ensure a safe and healthy school environment for children, families, and staff.

Health Screening

• Anyone with a temperature of 100.4 F or above will be sent home. A doctor's note will be required prior to returning back to school. Anyone with a temperature or feeling ill should stay home to maintain a healthy school environment.

Cleaning and Disinfecting

• As always, cleaning protocols have been established to disinfect our campus throughout the day. Teachers/staff will be provided the necessary cleaning and disinfecting materials.

Classroom/Outdoor Environment

- All classrooms have been arranged to create more space for hands-on learning activities.
- All outdoor equipment will be disinfected after each use.

Building Access

- CDC recommends universal indoor masking regardless of vaccination status. <u>All adults and school-aged children must wear a mask at all times while inside the building</u>. No visitors will be allowed on campus without an appointment.
- Hallway traffic patterns will continue to be modified to minimize face-to-face interaction
- Water fountains will continue to be closed. Water bottles will be available in the classrooms.

Special Events

At this time, we will not be hosting special events or large gatherings.

<u>Click here to read the COVID-19 Parent Acknowledgement and Waiver form.</u>